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Comanche News 
 

 

It is officially Fall, and our staff has 
been keeping busy planning fun 
activities and field trips for the kids. 
We’ve had a great start to the school 
year, and we would like to invite any 
families to come check out our 
program, or even chaperone a field 
trip! 

-The Comanche Staff 

News and Notes 

October 3rd  

 

 

 

 

October 17th 

 

 

 

October 23rd 

Attention parents: We will be having our first CQI Team Meeting of the year on Tuesday, October 

23rd at 6:00pm. This is an opportunity for families to join us for an open, casual feedback session. 

We will provide pizza for dinner, so take the night off and let us know what you think! We want to 

hear from you to try to make Children’s Choice even better for you and your child! 

 

 

 

 

**ENRICHMENT CLASSES 2:00-3:15 

Monday- Cooking (K-2) & Sports (3-5) 

Tuesday- Art (K-5) & Lego (K-2) & Kind Kids (K-5) 

Wednesday- Theatre (3-5) & Science (K-2) 

Thursday- Sports (K-2) & Cooking (3-5) 

Friday- Games (K-3) & Student Council (4-5) 

 

 

Children’s Choice will be on a field trip to the ABQ 

Aquarium! Departure at 2:30pm and returning to the 

school at 5:00pm. NO STAYBACKS! 

 

Children’s Choice will be going on a field trip to the NM 

Natural History Museum on Wednesday, October 3rd! We will 

leave the school at 2:30pm and return at 5:00pm. There 

will be NO STAYBACKS for the remaining field trips, so all 

children who attend on field trip days (every other 

Wednesday) will be going on the field trips.  

 



 

 
 

 

What have we been up to? 

“I made it all the 

way through!” 

Soaking up the sun: Our first field trip of the 

year to the park. “Can we do this every week?”  

We got to 

spend time 

with friends 

talking, play 

backyard 

games, and 

we all got 

popsicles!   

Hoots: “The best part was when I beat 

the staff in a race!” 

“Maybe we can 

get a big doll 

house if we do a 

good job! “ 


